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August  2019 

A message from the President! 
Goodbye J-U-L-Y. Goodbye thunderstorms. Goodbye really hot weather 
and goodbye weather cancellations!! Despite weather we had a great 
turnout for our Dorsey cruise! A big thanks to Bruster's Real Ice Cream 
and Texas Road House for their support of our event!  
 
Hello August!! Besides our Saturday evening cruises we also have a 
cruise to North Beach planned for Aug 23rd. If you're looking for a fun 
activity on a Friday afternoon come get lost in the 50s. ;-) 
Don't forget!!! We will be rescheduling the Christmas in July fundraiser 
this month! Don't miss out! 
 
As always.. we still need help on the lot! It's hot and volunteers are 
stressed: regular volunteers work the lot with minimal breaks and in this 
heat it's something everyone in the club should consider. Pitch in NOW! 
PLEASE plan to help when you are on the lot! Everyone wants to enjoy 
themselves at our cruises including our volunteers and guess what? It's 
not very enjoyable when its work every week. With 200 members in this 
club no one should feel overworked! Those of you that do volunteer, you 
know who you are, THANK YOU! Your dedication is what keeps this club 
going- You are our engine! If you aren't one of these people who deserve 
a pat on the back consider the detailed list of lot jobs and times in this 
newsletter. If you enjoy spending your Saturday evenings with us, help 
out so we can all continue to enjoy our Cruise-ins!!  
 
I would like to thank members and participants for understanding the 
decision to close the lot on 7/27. I felt the 1st responders didn't need to 
have an audience while doing their job, nor was the scene the type of 
family-friendly atmosphere we aim for at our Cruise-ins, but I assure we 
will return to having a good time.  
 
Melanie Hein  

                                                   ​          ​           
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 2019 CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
 
APRIL​                         ​2nd​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM  
                                    ​6th​ LOT OPENS behind Harundale Plaza off of Aquahart Rd.  
                                    ​20th​ Easter Cruise In at the lot (meet the Easter Bunny)  
                                    ​28th​ Cruise to "Skippers" -Joe Bouchet lead  
 
 
MAY​                             ​7th​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM  
                                    ​11th​ Mother's Day Cruise (at the lot)  
                                    ​19th​ Memorial Day Parade (info to follow)  

 
JUNE​                           ​1st​ Faces of Valor Cruise (1st open cruise $5.00 all cars)  
                                     ​4th​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM  
                                    ​15th​ Father's Day Cruise (at the lot) 
                                     ​23rd​ Cruise to "Friendly Farms" -Walt Miller Lead 

 
JULY​                            ​2nd​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM 
                                     ​13th​ Dorsey Speedway Cruise (at the lot)  
                                     ​27th​ Christmas in July (2nd open cruise $5.00 all cars) 

 
AUGUST​                      ​6th​  Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM  
                                     ​23rd​ North Beach Cruise (Friday) -? Lead  
 
SEPT​                            ​3rd​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM 
                                     ​14th​ Turkey Cruise at the lot (3rd open cruise $5.00 all cars)  
                                     ​15th​ Club Picnic (info to follow) 

 
OCT​                             ​1st​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM 
                                     ​13th​ Covered Bridge Tour( Sun.) -Jack Kozma Lead  
                                     ​19th​ Halloween Cruise at the lot 
                                     ​26th​ LAST NIGHT OF THE YEAR  
 
NOV​                              ​5th​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM  
                                      ​23rd​ Turkey Give Away 
                                      ​30th​ Christmas Shopping/delivery  
 
DEC​                               ​3rd​ Board Meeting 6:30 PM/General Meeting 7:30 PM 
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH 

From the kitchen of Pam Kozma 

Here’s my macaroni salad recipe. I have searched for years to find “my favorite“ macaroni salad recipe 
and this one meets my taste bud needs. Green or red peppers are optional - I have not included peppers 
when I make this recipe. While I like the taste of peppers, I like macaroni salad without. 
 
Pam 

 
Macaroni Salad 
 
1 cup Mayo 
2 Tbsp Vinegar 
1 Tbsp Prepared Mustard 
1 Tsp Sugar 
1 Tsp Salt 
1/4 Tsp Pepper 
8 oz Elbow Macaroni, cooked and drained 
1/2 - 1 Cup Sliced Celery 
1/4 Cup Chopped Onion 
1/2 - 1 Cup Chopped Green or Red Pepper (optional)  
 
Combine the first 6 ingredients. 
Stir in remaining ingredients. 
Cover....chill....eat....enjoy. 

If you would like one of your recipes included in the newsletter, email it to 

phylmarie18@comcast.net or give it to me at the lot on Saturday night.​  ​Phyllis

MEMBERSHIP​ ​  We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older can have the 
family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Phyllis Proctor, Membership 

Chairperson for an application. We encourage you to come to our meetings and cruise nights and see what 
we are all about! ​For more information, contact Phyllis at 443-514-5990 or phylmarie18@comcast.net

Like: ​ us on ​Facebook ​ ​@lostn50s​ and check out our ​website Lostn50s.com

For Sale 

Members ​if you would like to place an ad here 

please email your ad to ​mhein78@gmail.com 

Coming soon! 
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